E.MIROGLIO EAD EVI

by EDOARDO MIROGLIO

Direzione generale

01.09.2021, Sliven

Dear Premier Horgan,

Earlier this year, there was a roundtable on the Great Bear Rainforest that was co-sponsored by the
environmental group Canopy, and the Globe and Mail. Participants heard from the BC Government,
local Indigenous leaders, forestry company representatives, scientists, and environmental groups
about the progress that is being made to protect this forest. We understand that there have been
some delays in fulfilling the commitments made and hoped to hear that these efforts were back on
track.

We are concerned to learn that the areas that were intended to be designated for protection have
not been completed. We also heard that some important areas of old growth forests in British
Columbia, outside the Great Bear Rainforest, are being logged. Our company, E.MIROGLIO EAD is
committed to manufacturing our products using dissolving pulp produced by wood from
countries/regions/ that are meeting high environmental standards.

We also support environmental initiatives that safeguard the health of important ecosystems and all
efforts to reduce climate changes.

We hope that your government will follow through on the commitments made, to make sure this
rainforest remains healthy for generations to come.With this letter, we express our support for all
your efforts to protect Ancient and Endangered Forests in British Columbia - Canada.

Sincerely,
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